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El Dorado County Board of Supervisors
330 Fair Lane, Building A
Placerville, CA 95667

Re: April 26, 2011 Agenda, Item 2, Redistricting
Dear Sirs and Madam,

| have reviewed the 5 Alternative redistricting maps and my first choice of maps is Alternative 3, and my
second choice is Alternative 4.

I moved to Cameron Park in 1966 as a child, and now reside in Cameron Park with my husband and 3
sons. Additionally, my business office has been in Cameron Park continuously since 1985. For 33 years |
have been in real estate sales, and since 1985 | have also done real estate development and consulting.
Through my role in real estate and my work with land use matters, | have a gained an appreciation for
cohesive communities.

Since 2000, Cameron Park has been split into three Supervisorial Districts, they being District 1, 2 and 4.
Developing land and projects, and through a separate endeavor creating and implementing a
community vision, has been more difficult having to consult with 3 Supervisors on any given matter.
Only map Alternative 3 places all of Cameron Park within one District and hence this map is my first
choice. Map Alternative 4 splits Cameron Park into two Districts, one north of Highway 50 and the other
south of Highway 50. While two Districts would be better than three, it would be greatly beneficial to
have just one Supervisor looking at the whole community, its vision, and its commercial growth to take
place north and south of Highway 50.

Map Alternatives 1 and 2 would keep Cameron Park in three separate Districts, and thus would not
improve our situation. Another benefit for Map Alternative 3 is to provide an opportunity for each
Supervisor to have representation in both rural and urban areas, and on each side of Highway 50 within
any community. The down side to Map 3 is that the City of Placerville would be split to two Districts, but
perhaps that element can be changed. While both Map Alternatives 4 and 5 would provide Cameron
Park two Districts instead of three, | think that the Meyers area should be within the same District as the
City of South Lake Tahoe, and | would rather have a split District boundary for Cameron Park that runs
cleanly along Highway 50, thus | prefer Alternative 4 over Alternative 5.

| thank you for your consideration.
Kimberly Beal

Beal & Associates
kimberlyabeal@gmail.com

Cc: Rusty Dupray, Manager Cameron Park Community Services District
Kyle Smith, Dorado Land & Development
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